
Phillips Murrah welcomes new
litigation attorney

Mark  E.  Hornbeek
represents
individuals  and
both  privately-
held  and  public
companies  in  a
wide  range  of
civil  litigation
matters.

Phillips Murrah is proud to welcome Mark E. Hornbeek to our
Firm.

Phillips  Murrah  welcomed  Mark  to  the  Firm’s  Litigation
Practice Group as an associate attorney.

As a recent graduate of the University of Oklahoma School of
Law, Mark earned the American Jurisprudence Award for Civil
Procedure I, Torts I and Criminal Law. He served as Symposium
Editor of the Oklahoma Law Review, was a member of the Phi
Delta Phi Legal Honor Society, the Board of Advocates, and the
Student Bar Association Board of Governors.

Mark also received the Welcome D. Pierson Award for excellence
in the fields of Evidence and Civil Procedure, the Gene and Jo
Ann Sharp Award for his contributions to the Oklahoma Law
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Review, the William T. and James Comfort Scholarship, and was
selected as a Dean’s Leadership Fellow.

In his role at Phillips Murrah, Mark represents individuals
and both privately-held and public companies in a wide range
of civil litigation matters.


